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Sunday, March 27, 2022 

Richards Middle School Warrior Weekly 

http://sites.muscogee.k12.ga.us/richards/  

(706) 569-3697 

 
Our Spring SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR began Friday, March 25th and runs through 
Friday, April 1st.  CLICK HERE  to sign up for eWallet for a safe, cashless way to 
shop the fair. You may also shop online!  All orders ship home and book-only orders 
over $25 ship free. If you shop online, be sure to sign in so that Richards Middle 
School receives credit. Please note: Some advertised books may sell out and titles 
may vary from book fair flyer. Thank you for your support of our Scholastic Book Fair.  

 
 
 
Tuesday, March 29th, we will have an IN 
PERSON PTA meeting! Meeting will begin 
at 6:30pm in the cafeteria and it will last 
no more than an hour. Please park on that 
side of the school and use that entrance. 
All others will be locked. We hope to see 
you there! 

 
 

 

 

REPPIN’ RICHARDS 
Responsibility 
         Excellence 
                  Professionalism 
 

The Character Word for the month of 

March is FORGIVENESS.  Forgiveness 

is the excusing or pardoning of a mistake 

or offense; letting go of blame, and 

moving forward to establish and maintain 

relationships. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://sites.muscogee.k12.ga.us/richards/
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.scholastic.com%2Fbf%2Frichardsmiddleschool&data=04%7C01%7CMoxley.Amy%40muscogee.k12.ga.us%7C60075e906d444c11803e08d89a3b2773%7C69cbf85251034521a4fc0ca208202372%7C0%7C0%7C637428926137165379%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=u1fMz1%2Fy1BWGl1PEJtJ916nCTVyZoND0SQqsaHNxu3Q%3D&reserved=0
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/richardsmiddleschool
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Schedule of Events 

 
Monday, March 28–  
 

Tuesday, March 29 – 

4:15 – 5:30 PM - Weekly Orchestra 

Afterschool rehearsals for 7th and 8th grade 

students  

6:30 PM – In person PTA Meeting - Cafeteria  

 

Wednesday, March 30 –  

4:05 PM -  Chorus Practice - Girls Only 

4:00 – 5:00 PM – Chess Club 

5:00 PM – Track and Field Events - Kinnett 

Stadium -  

 

Thursday, March 31 –  

4:15 – 5:00 PM - Richards Sewing Club – Mrs. 

Cowart Room 107 

 

Friday, April 1 –  

4:00 – 5:15 PM – Video Game Club – Smash 

Brothers Melee Tournament  

 

 

 

 

Spring Break April 4 –--- April 8, 2022 

 

 
 

 

 

 

    “If people did not love one another, I really don't see what 

use there would be in having any spring.” 

                                        ― Victor Hugo, Les Misérables 

 

Spring 2022 GMAS Testing 
 

GMAS is NOT optional this year.  Any test missed MUST be made up! 

 

o Monday, May 2 - (ELA Section 1) 

 

o Tuesday, May 3 - (ELA Sections 2 & 3) 

 

o Wednesday, May 4 - (Math / Algebra EOC) 

 

o Thursday, May 5 - (Science / HS Physical Science EOC) 

 

o Friday, May 6 - (Social Studies) 

 

o Monday, May 9 - (8th Grade Math for Algebra students only) 

 

o Tuesday, May 10 - (Make-Ups) 
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Parents:   

Mark your calendars – GMAS Testing - May 2 – May 10, 2022. Please do not schedule 

any appointments for your student during this time – All GMAS tests (ELA, Math for 

6,7,8th grade, and Social Studies and Science for 8th grade only) MUST be taken this 

year – there will not be an “opt out” choice – any test missed MUST be made up!  The 

replacement price for the Chromebook USB-C charger has dropped to $31.00 (from 

$41.00). We know that many students are needing to replace their chargers, especially 

with testing coming up.  Please send $31.00 to Ms. 

Moxley in the media center to order your new charger 

– we would like to place an order by next Friday so that 

the chargers will be here in time for testing! Remember, 

your student must have a charged computer each day 

for testing, and they should bring their charger each 

day! 

 

 

  


